
 

 

 

 
Message from Miss Wheeler  
 
This week has been full of exciting activities and learning. Year 3 made a splash with their swimming 
lessons! The instructors have reported how brilliantly Year 3 have been getting on - they have 
commented on their great listening, determination and beautiful manners. Well done Year 3! 
 
Year 5 hosted the Jam Jar Tombola for younger children throughout the school. They put in 
excellent effort creating their jam jars and had great fun hosting the tombola. 
 
Year 2 have been completing the Key Stage 1 SATs. A huge well done to Year 2 for their amazing hard 
work - we are very proud of you all! 
 
I hope you have a brilliant weekend - see you on Monday! 
 
A message from Nursery 
 
We are promoting healthy eating in Nursery and we are growing lots of our own fruit and vegetables 
in our garden. We have had kind donations of wheelbarrows, pots and raised bed kits but are in need 
of soil. 
 
Any donations of bags of soil would be very much appreciated. Thank you in advance for your support.  
 
Parent Meeting Prelaunch – Reminder 
 
As per previous Newsletters, we are re- launching our Parent Meetings. Please register for a place via 
the office by Wednesday 24th June. If we do not get enough up take then the sessions cannot go ahead. 
 
The Topics will be: Art for your Heart (5th June) and Preparing for Transition (3rd July). 
 
Lost Property 
 
Please check the lost property boxes before next Friday. 
 
Mr Reisman’s PE Awards 
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Dates for the Diary 

Monday- 22nd May- Year 6- PGL to Isle of White 

Monday- 22nd May- 2S to Florence Nightingale Museum 

Tuesday 23rd May – 2F to Florence Nightingale Museum 

Friday 26th May - RS to Coldfall Woods 

Friday 26th May- Non Uniform in exchange for sweets/chocolate 

donation 

Friday 26th May – Break up for Half Term at 3.15pm 

Monday 5th June- Back to school, normal time 

Monday 5th June – Class photographs 

Monday 5th June- 5C Natural History Museum trip 

Friday 9th June – RA to Coldfall Woods 

Friday 9th June- Non Uniform in exchange for bottle donations 

Monday 12th June- Whole school Inflatable Day 

Thursday 15th June – Barnet Schools Music Festival – School Choir 

Thursday 6th July – KS1 Sports Day  

Friday 7th July – KS2 Sport Day  

 

 

Attendance and Punctuality 

Congratulations to 6H and 6K who all won the best attendance award last week with a fantastic 
100% attendance. 
 
 
The best punctuality goes 2F and 3V.  No one was late for school in either of these classes.  Well 

done to you all.  
 
 

 



 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

PTA NEWS 

DATE FOR THE DIARY 

Summer Fair 10th June 1pm to 4pm 

SUMMER FAIR PRE-BOOKING AVAILABLE NOW 🏃 🏃🏃🏃🏃🏃🏃 

Pre booking for BP Summer fair events available from TODAY (19.05.23) Book your slot on the ‘Giant 

Slide’ or ‘Throw the wet sponge @Mr Griffiths amongst many other events. Don’t miss out by 

reserving your space on School Money today!!! 

🗣️ YOU SPOKE, WE LISTENED  

There is now a facility for people that were unable to have an estate agent board up. If you would 

still like the PTA to receive a donation… 

Please click this link 

➡️ https://eduspot.co.uk/ 

➡️school shop 

➡️Brunswick Park summer fair board 

➡️Donate 😉  

 

Our next Non-school uniform days for the summer fair… 

Friday 26th May 2023 in exchange for unopened and in date sweets 🍭 and chocolates 🍫  

Friday 9th June 2023 in exchange for unopened and in date bottles. Alcoholic/Soft drinks bottle 🍾🍷� 

PLEASE REMEMBER: 🔴NOTE: we are a NUT FREE SCHOOL. This also applies to donations. 

Unfortunately, items which we have previously accepted will no longer be. 

FUTURE PTA MEETING DATES: 

Wednesday 31st May 2023 

Wednesday 28th June 2023 

Thursday 13th July 2023 

Wednesday 27th September 2023 

Thursday 12th October 2023 

Wednesday 29th November 2023 

Thursday 14th December 2023 

 

https://eduspot.co.uk/

